
 

    

Q&A 

  
Q: Why does the UU have a yearly FunRaiser? 
A: To raise fun! To meet, greet, and eat! To raise funds for all the fantastic things that 
our First UU does! To keep Rev. Mara preaching, RE folks teaching, music beseeching, 
(yes, this rhyme is overreaching) . . . ! 
  
Q: What can I do right now to take part?  
A: Donate items, services, or events for the auction, which starts soon with bidding 
silently online (a first for us) and ends with the live auction, raffles, and a Raise Fun 

gathering on Sunday, November 9, 3-5pm at the Meeting House.  
  
Q: If I can't attend the Live Auction event, what else can I do?  
A: We'd sure miss you! But, you can still take part.  

1. Please donate right now.  
2. Bid online in October (details coming soon).  
3. Send a friend to the auction to finalize your bid. 

  
Q: How do I donate? 
A: There are two ways: 

1. For now, pick up a Donation Form at the UU or link to one at 
https://www.dropbox.com/s/aa0ddzd7pt15xkf/UU2014FunRaiserDonationFormC
olor.pdf?dl=0 . Complete the form and return to the "Fun" Box in the Parlor at the 
UU.   

2. Or, if you know how to scan the form, you may email the scan as an attachment 
to the Auction Committee at funraisercommittee@uusociety.org. We're excited to 
see those donations coming in! 
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Coming Soon: You'll be able to donate directly and bid online at our FunRaiser 
website. Stay tuned! 
 

  
Q: What else is special about the Live Auction event?  

A: Festivities. Fun. Food. Raffles. Child care available.  

*This is your only chance to bid on some very special Donated Items reserved just for 

this occasion! And it's also your time to make your final bids in person for the items that 

have been on the online silent auction. (Or send a friend to do this for you.)  

  

QUESTIONS? Contact us at funraisercommittee@uusociety.org 
 

mailto:funraisercommittee@uusociety.org

